
“Dear Parent,  
 
The nasal flu process this year can be consented online via a link. If you would like your 
child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school, please click on the following link to complete 
an online YES consent form however, if you do not wish for your child to be vaccinated 
please fill in a NO form.  
 
If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2019 please disregard this 
message. There is various information available on the online portal that will enable you to 
make an informed decision. If you have any further queries, please phone 0333 3583 397. 
  
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105824&Type=FLU 
  
Kind regards 
  

Dominique Green 

North West Immunisation Co-ordinator 
 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105824&Type=FLU

